
Dr. Sibusiso Barnabus Dlamini 
The Right honourable Prime Ministersy
Cabinet Offices,
Hospital Hill
Mbabane, Swaziland

Dear Minister;

I am calling on the authorities to ensure that the forcibly evicted families are given adequate alternative 
housing as a matter of urgency in respect of their right to adequate housing. I should also urge them to 
end forced evictions and ensure that evictions are carried out in strict compliance with international and 
regional human rights standards. The authorities should ensure that the forcibly evicted families are 
given adequate alternative housing as a matter of urgency in respect of their right to adequate housing. 
They should be also urged to end forced evictions and that evictions are carried out in strict compliance 
with international and regional human rights standards.

Sincerely,


